8502 Trumps Hill Road
Upper Marlboro, Maryland 20772
January 3, 1995

Ms. Elsie Sweeney
5909 Church Drive
Brandywine, Maryland 20613

Dear Elsie,

This article is a follow up of our telephone conversation. Thank you for your
willingness to report on our Garden Club in your column. Please feel free to edit in any
way. If you have any questions, I can be reached at 952-896].

Sincerely,

May Kemp
Publicity Chairman

The Mount Airy Clay Breakers Garden Club had a wonderful Christmas meeting at
the home of Julie Harrison. A program on Christmas decorations was presented by Julie,
President Phyllis Tucker, and Ann Williams. Julie gave everyone a gift of a booklet that
she had printed. It contained Christmas memories and recipes that had been contributed
by all of the Garden Club members. She also presented prizes for the best recipes and
stories, as chosen by an independent Judge. Esther Neckere played her violin and led
everyone in the singing of carols. The program finished with a gift exchange. It was a
BEAUTIFUL evening of fun and fellowship.

The next meeting of the Mount Airy Clay Breakers will take place at the home of
Phyllis Tucker onJanuary Iith. Members are reminded to bring "nice White Elephants" to
be auctioned off as a fund raiser.



